
Policing Authority appoints Chief Superintendent in the Garda Síochána. 

The Policing Authority is pleased to announce that it has appointed Superintendent Padraig Dunne 

(Kilkenny Garda District) to the rank of Chief Superintendent in the Garda Síochána. The Authority 

congratulates Superintendent Dunne and wishes him well in his future career. 


